
November 23, 2020


Dear Mayor and Council,


My husband and I (Rob and Sharon Zwick) have recently completed building a house on 7241 
Fitzsimmons Road.  We have owned property in Whistler since 2016, having fallen in love with 
the town years prior.  We were thrilled to move into the friendly White Gold community, and 
were pleased to hear there was a neighbourhood petition to update some of the infrastructure.  


We are eager, as proud owners in Whistler, to improve our neighbourhood in any way that 
makes sense.  We signed the petition to move unsightly power lines underground, where they 
will be safer.  There was vote, and the vote indicated that nearly 60% of the homeowners 
affected by this project were in favour of it moving forward.  Given these results, it is unclear to 
us why Council is now retracting support from this initiative.  


We urge you to consider the decision put forward by the majority of my neighbours, and move 
forward with the utilities undergrounding project in White Gold.  


Sincerely,


Sharon and Rob Zwick



